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Evaluation of the Developmental Disability System for
LB376: Open Listening Session Opportunity

The Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) has contracted with
Optumas and Myers and Stauffer (known as the System Evaluation Team) to perform an
evaluation of Nebraska’s Developmental Disability (DD) Service System, as required by
Legislative Bill 376. The evaluation is focused on understanding how DHHS can better serve
individuals with disabilities and their families and includes a comprehensive evaluation of
Nebraska’s current service system.

The System Evaluation Team wants to hear from you! The System Evaluation Team is
holding an open listening session for all stakeholders on June 15, 2023, from 12-1:30 PM
CST. This session is designed to hear from all stakeholders who:

e Were unable to attend a previous listening session.
e Have not yet provided feedback on the DD service system.

If you are interested in attending the listening session on June 15, 2023, please register at this
link: https://usO6web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcpc-iuqTkiGNLPIwUFa8ENZI6G1CshVQgaX.
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email with meeting details.

If you have questions about the upcoming listening session or the registration process, please
contact NE_DDSystemEval@mslc.com.
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